






Invitation for Bids


The Wayne County Board of Education will receive bids for the construction of an addition to the Extended Learning Facility, 1 Park Lane, Collinwood, Tn. 38450.  Bids will be due by 2:00 p.m. local time on Friday, January 6, 2023 at the Wayne County Board of Education offices.  Bid documents must be received in a sealed envelope marked "Extended Learning Facility addition" on the outside of the envelope.  The architectural plans and specifications are on file at the Wayne County Board of Education Offices, 419 South Main Street, Waynesboro, TN 38485.  Bid documents can also be obtained by visiting our website at www.waynetn.net.

The Wayne County Board of Education reserves the right to reject any or all bids or to waive any informalities, and to rebid the project on a future date, if necessary. 


						Andy Yarbrough, Chairman
						Marlon Davis, Secretary
